
I oppose HB-2725. Your limiting our public water ways we should all have access to our river. your limiting safe family activities. This 
river has been constantly changing it course (eroding) since the last ice age ended 10000 years ago and will continue to do it even if 
you pass this bill. Home owner should be allow to rock their river fronts if they want to maintain their river banks. People should not 
be allowed to move next to a freeway and then complain about the noise!  


